

WICK COMMUNITY COUNCIL

Minutes of the meeting on 15th March 2018 at 7.30pm

A meeting of Wick Community Council was held at Wick Sports Pavilion

	MEETING OPENED: The Chair opened the meeting at 7.30pm.
	MEMBERS PRESENT:
	Chair Cllr D Ambrose, Cllr S Dearlove, Cllr C Hawkins, Cllr K Jauncey, Cllr J Purcell and Cllr R Lewis Apologies Cllr S Edwards, Vale Ward Councillor
18.023	POLICE REPORT:
18.023.1	Pcso Stone reported that there had been no crimes reported to the Police since our last meeting but one public order incident
18.024	DECLARATION OF INTEREST:
18.024.1	None
18.025	MINUTES OF MEETINGS HELD ON 15th FEBRUARY 2018
18.025.1	The Minutes of the November meeting were agreed Proposed Cllr K Jauncey, Seconded Cllr S Dearlove
18.026	MATTERS ARISING FROM THE MEETING
18.026.1	There were no matters arising
18.027	FINANCE:
18.027.1	The Clerk reported a balance of £9750.81 in the current account. £2045.67 in deposit account
18.027.2	Ian Cullimore had agreed to act as internal auditor again this year.
18.028	PLANNING MATTERS:
18.028.1.	Decisions. There were none for the attention of this meeting
18.028.2	Applications. 2018/00244/FUL The Cottage, Clemenstone - No objections
18.028.3	There was discussion on the situation at Amberley House and possible hedgerow removal in fields around Wick. Chair would establish location of hedgerows in question.
18.029	CORRESPONDENCE:
18.029.1	Vale of Glamorgan Council Community Liaison meeting. No one available to attend
18.030	REPORTS FROM OUTSIDE COMMITTEES etc
18.030.1	Cllr Dearlove had been unable to attend a Village Hall meeting.
18.031	OTHER BUSINESS
18.031.1	There was a discussion on the response to the Review on Town and Community Councils. Clerk to forward response to Councillors and submit to review.
18.031.2	Wick Wide Web. It was agreed that this needed to be updated. Clerk to call a review meeting after Easter, Cllr J Purcell volunteered to join the group.

18.031.3	Community leadership. There was a discussion on how the Council fulfilled its Community Leadership function. Discussion included better use of technology, a calendar of events, a more regular newsletter, a mission statement. Should councillors have public photos and resume of who they are on the website? Discussion to be continued.
18.032	DATE AND TIME OF THE NEXT MEETING:
18.032.1	The Chairperson confirmed that the next monthly meeting will be held on Thursday 19th April 2018 at 7.00pm
Clerk signature Date	Chairperson signature Date